
 

 

 

Cinema visit 

1st March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

As part of the Into Film Festival we have secured some more free cinema tickets for Wednesday 8th March 2023. This 

is to replace the cinema visit which was cancelled in November. 

The students will be watching a different film this time it will be The Boxtrolls. We will be leaving College at 9:20 

and returning in time for lunch. 

 

We are asking parents for a contribution of £4 for transport and a snack. 

Please let me know if you are happy for your son/ daughter to attend the cinema visit on 8th March 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Thompson 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Cinema visit (Return to J Thompson) 

Student name  

☐ I give permission for my child to attend the cinema visit on Wednesday 8th March 2023 

☐ 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there have been no 
changes since September 2022 

☐ I have made the contribution of £4 using the online payment system, ParentPay 

Signed  Date  
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